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Dear Parents and Students,  

Greetings !!! 

 

The much awaited summer vacation has begun. It is a time for relaxation and enjoyment. As 

important as it is to rest & enjoy, it is also important to continue to learn. Strike a balance 

between work and play and allow yourself to grow in the process. 

 It is a welcome break for the children to enjoy and explore things in their own way and do 

some creative work. This is the time for them to be close to family & friends. Give them some 

responsible job in the family to instill values, involve them in daily chores, arrange a short 

family trip, bring them emotionally around & give them chances to take small decisions, so that 

they work on their overall personalities too.  

We have planned some very interesting Holiday Assignments/Projects for the students this 

vacation. These projects have been chosen with a lot of deliberation. We are giving you 

interesting activities and worksheets. Do them as instructed and submit your work after the 

vacation.  

Important Note:  

• Students should do their work on their own.  

• It is mandatory to submit Holiday Assignments to all the subject teachers by 27th August 

2023. 

 • Marks are allotted for these Assignments and will be added in your Subject Enrichment 

Activities of the term in the report card.  

Relax, enjoy, have loads of fun and come back refreshed!!!  

HAPPY EID AL ADHA IN ADVANCE!!! 

HAPPY VACATION 

Warm Regards, 

 Ms. Bindu Santhosh  

 PRINCIPAL  


